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Board of Commissioners 

Notice of Cancellation of Meeting 
8000 NE 52nd Court Vancouver, WA  98665 

 
 

 
 
 
Notice is hereby given that the regular open public meeting of Clark Regional 
Wastewater District Board of Commissioners scheduled for:  
 

Date: Tuesday, September 16, 2025 
 
Time: 8:00 AM 
 
Location: 8000 NE 52nd Court, Vancouver, WA 98665 
 

has been cancelled due to lack of a quorum.  The agenda items will be moved to 
October 21, 2025 regular open public meeting. 
  
Please accept our apologies for any inconvenience this may cause. 
 
Contact: Kim Thur 
  Board Clerk/Executive Assistant 
  kthur@crwwd.com 
  (360) 993-8822 
 
Posted On: September 8, 2025 
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